From: I

Sent: 29 April 2020 16:10

To: Smith, Kristina

Cc: Planning; 'David Blagbrough'; 'Jenny Blagbrough'; ‘Kate Briere-Edney"
Subject: Planning application reference 2020/1481/P - 50-52 Camden Square
Attachments: Planning 0420.docx

[EXTERNAL EMAIL] Beware — This email originated outside Camden Council and may be malicious Please take extra
care with any links, attachments, requests to take action or for you to verify your password etc. Please note there have been
reports of emails purporting to be about Covid 19 being used as cover for scams so extra vigilance is required.

Dear Kristina Smith

As the newly elected Chair of the Camden Square Neighbourhood Association | confirm that the association fully
endorses the comments on this application made by the Camden Square Conservation Area Advisory Committee by
letter dated 26™ April 2020, a copy of which | attach.

With kind regards

Bill Samuel

Chair, CSNA



